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The Senate Majority will be in Albany tomorrow for conference and will begin the process of

passing budget bills this week as bills are ready. During these unprecedented times, our state

government requires continuity, and New Yorkers deserve leadership and action.

Throughout the week, our process will establish appropriate protocols involving social

distancing, and tomorrow we will pass a resolution authorizing limited remote voting as

necessary. Obviously, this is a fluid situation, and we will let everyone know if there are any

changes.

 


